
COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 

Visitors: We are glad that you joined us this morning. Please fill out 
the Visitor’s Sheet in this bulletin and place it in the black offering 
box up front and we will follow up with you. 
 

Offerings: Jesus said, “where your treasure is, there your heart will 
be also.” Giving financially to the church is one way to show that 
your heart is with Christ. Offerings can be placed in the black box in 
the rear or online on our church giving page. Thank you for your 
generous support to Living Hope. 
 

Gathering Well: We are grateful that you are worshipping with us 
this morning! Thank you for following the guidance in our Gathering 
Plan, including allowing 4 seat widths between family groups and 
maintaining appropriate physical distancing. All children in 
Preschool-6th grade will be dismissed to their class from the 
service. Please refer to the Gathering Plan on our homepage for 
specific details. Thanks for being sensitive to those around you!  
    

James: As you prepare for next Sunday’s message in our series 
“Faith Works,” be encouraged to read James 5:13-20 this week.   
  

 Shoeboxes for Soldiers: Thank you to everyone who donated gifts 
and wrote letters for our soldiers in Germany! Please place your 
donations on the tables in the foyer. If you didn’t have an 
opportunity to write a letter of encouragement to the soldiers, 
stationary will be available after the service.  
 

Dynamic Young Adults: All 18-25ish are invited to join us TODAY 
at 12pm for lunch, to hang out, and play some games at the Stello’s 
farm (4625 Steltz Rd, New Freedom).  
 

Youth Group: We will not be meeting this Saturday the 28th due to 
Thanksgiving weekend. We’ll see you the following Saturday 
December 5th.  
 

Children’s Director: We are thankful to Jan Null for faithfully 
serving LHC as Children’s Director. As she transitions out of this 
role, we are currently in the process of finding a new Children’s 
Director. We welcome those in our congregation who have a heart 
for children, leadership experience, and organizational skills to 
apply for this staff position. For more info contact Pastor Matt 
(pastormatt@findlivinghope.com). 
 

Contact Lists: UPDATED Contact Lists are available on the info 
tables. Pick up your copy today and use it to connect with one 
another! 
 

Baby Dedication: The birth of a child is a wonderful gift from a God 
to be celebrated! Parents who would like to dedicate their child to 
the Lord before the congregation and have the elders pray, should 
contact Pastor Tim or Pastor Matt. As we dedicate our children to 
the Lord, we pray they would grow up to embrace Christ as their 
Savior and receive water baptism. 
 

Prayer Needs: If you have specific prayer needs, please send them 
to the church community at: prayer@findlivinghope.com. If you 
would like to receive our weekly prayer email, contact: 
prayer@findlivinghope.com. 
 

Blog: Check-out our blog called “Growing in Grace”! Find weekly 
encouragement at: findlivinghope.com/blog and subscribe for 
weekly posts. Contact Laura Dibert with questions or input at 
blog@findlivinghope.com.    
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“You also, be patient. Establish your 
hearts, for the coming of the Lord is  

at hand.” 
 

– James 5:8 

mailto:blog@findlivinghope.com
http://www.findlivinghope.com/events
mailto:pastortim@findlivinghope.com
mailto:pastormatt@findlivinghope.com


ORDER OF WORSHIP 

 
Welcome 
 
Call to Worship  
 
Praise Songs 
 

Community News  
 
Children’s Dismissal 
 
Worship Song 
 
Message: “Until the Coming of the Lord” 
       —James 5:7-12 
 
Closing Song  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

~Faith Works~ 

“Until the Coming of the Lord”  

James 5:7-12 
 
 

• Present Suffering 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• The Coming of the Lord 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
• Until the Lord Comes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VISITOR’S SHEET 
 

DATE:  11/22/20 
 

     We’re glad that you came to check us out and 
spend some time with God this morning. If you 
don’t mind, please take a minute and fill out the 
info below and drop it in the offering box.  
Thanks for being with us! 

 

 _________________________________ 
Name(s) 

 
 

 _________________________________ 

 

 _________________________________ 
Mailing Address 

 
 

 _________________________________ 
 

 _________________________________ 
Phone Numbers 

 
 

 _________________________________ 
 

 _________________________________ 
Email Addresses 

 

___________________    ______   _____ 

 

___________________    ______   _____ 

 

___________________    ______   _____ 

 

___________________    ______   _____ 

           Children’s Names                                        Age              Grade  
    

 
How did you hear about our church?  

 

_________________________________ 
 

_________________________________ 
 
 

If you attend another church, which one?  
 

_________________________________ 
 

Questions, comments, or prayer needs? 

_________________________________ 

_________________________________ 

_________________________________ 

_________________________________ 


